

Head of School: Mr C Wilson

17th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Jubilee Picnic

What a fantastic occasion the Jubilee Picnic proved to be last Friday. It was wonderful to see our school full of children and families all together again after such a long time. The atmosphere was relaxed and warm and everyone enjoyed the experience. Thank you to **FOSS** for organising the event, and to everyone who baked and donated cakes. Finally thank you to children and staff for performing so well and making the occasion very special. Please watch out for future events happening soon.

Moderation

Congratulations to Year 2 children and Staff! Today, as part of Local Authority led moderation, Mrs Lewis, Mrs Warchal, Mrs Beach and Mrs Ashton's teaching and assessment of the all the children in Fal Class was judged to be very accurate and praised by the moderator for the detail of evidence. Well done to everyone concerned.

Isles of Scilly Camp

On Monday we will wish Year 6 children and staff a bon voyage as they set sail for the Scilly Isles. Hopefully the weather will be fair and allow for a calm crossing. A whole week of adventure awaits. Thank you in advance to Mrs Holroyd, Mr Easter, Mrs Light and Mr Light for planning, organising and running the trip. We can't wait to hear all about the experiences and see the pictures on your return.

Sunny Weather

Despite the forecast for the weekend, please continue to send your child into school with a hat, sun lotion and a water bottle during these sunny days.

New Nursery

We are very excited by the opening of our new nursery from September we will welcoming children from the age of three into our school environment. We have appointed two very experienced, dynamic and naturally caring

T: 01872 276372





Head of School: Mr C Wilson

members of staff who are very keen to get started planning, organising and providing high quality learning opportunities. We have a few places left, so if you are interested in your child, or know anyone who wishes their child to begin their educational journey with our nursery, please contact the school.

Parking

We hope very soon to have our second entrance on school hill useable, this will alleviate some of issues with parking currently experienced by some parents during drop-off and collection. Mark and Ian from The Old Plough Pub very kindly allow us to use their car-park at these peak times, but ask parents to be aware at other times, especially if the pub has a function or a busy lunch-time service. Thank you for your understanding.

Important Dates

Tuesday 12th July 1pm KS1 Sports Day YR,1&2

Tuesday 19th July 1p.m KS1 Sports Day Reserve date in case of rain

Wednesday 13th July 1p.m KS2 Sports Day Y3,4,5, &6

Wednesday 20th July 1p.m KS2 Sports Day Reserve date in case of rain

Thursday 21st July 1.30pm Leavers Assembly

Non-Pupil Days/Term Dates 2021-22

Monday 25th July 2022 Tuesday 26th July 2022

Summer Term:

Last Day of Term Friday 22nd July 1.30 pm Finish

T: 01872 276372





Head of School: Mr C Wilson

T: 01872 276372





Head of School: Mr C Wilson

T: 01872 276372

